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5th July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: New Class Information 

 

As we look to September, we have thought very carefully about our structure 

and how we ensure we are ready for the new school year. Please see new classes 

as follows: 

 

Headteacher: Ms Hannah Holgate 

 

Reception: Mrs Davies / Mrs Bryan  

 

Year 1: Ms Mahandru / Mrs Walk / Mrs Barnes 

 

Year 2: Mrs Walton / Mrs Barnes 

 

Year 3: Mr FitzPatrick / Mrs Elbro 

 

Year 4: Mrs Cannon / Mrs Walk / Mrs Elbro 

 

Year 5: Mrs Lockwood / Mr MacDonald 

 

Year 6: Mrs Porter / Mrs Lockwood / Mr MacDonald 

 

The children will be meeting their new class teacher today to get them ready 

for the new year in September. 

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the information, please contact the 

office and ask for Mr Russell. 
 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Simon Russell 

Headteacher 


